03/26/2015 – New Maps Available on Informational Postings Site

In compliance with FERC Order No. 801, new System and Zone maps are now available on the Informational Postings site, at the link “Maps” on the left navigation bar.  

Please call the FGT HelpDesk, 713-989-2035, should you have any questions or need help accessing the maps.

